
 

 

 

Dear Year 3, 

Can you believe this is the start of our last half term in Year 3! It is not what 

we expected, and we are missing the time we should be spending together. We 

hope you have had a lovely half term and managed to spend some time out in the 

beautiful sunshine. Now that we can meet other people outside, we hope you 

have been able to see some friends and loved ones. Mr Jones has discovered 

this wonderful book with ideas on games to play whilst socially 

distancing, you may find it fun. 

 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/Games-Play-Whilst-Socially-Distancing-

ebook/dp/B0897YWKLR 

 

Mrs Hague has been working hard on a recorder lesson, you can find it on the 

music section. Mr Collier has been updating our webpage. He has created a new 

page for Summer Term 2 where he will add resources on a weekly basis. The 

previous pages have been removed.  

This half term in humanities we are looking at Natural Disasters As we 

cannot make volcanoes at school you might want to try a science 

experiment at home. BE CAREFUL remember volcanoes erupt! Mr Collier has 

updated the website with the instructions in the Humanities section. It would 

be great if you could share some of your results on Facebook or Twitter. 

We have been so impressed by the number of books you are 

reading on Epic, they have contacted us again to say you have 

read over 2,500!  

We have added some new recommendations to help with the Humanities Topic.  

Stay safe, well and keep smiling! 

 

From Mrs Laidler, Mr Collier, Miss Sykes & Mrs Austin Mr Jones, Mrs Stables, 

Mrs Corrie, Mrs Kayani, Miss Glen and Miss Corker.  
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